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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Public Safety 
Division of Administrative Services 
 

 

 
AUTOMATED SAFETY MANAGEMENT SYSTEM (SMS)  

IRFP 23ACT0404B 

Amendment # TWO 
June 9, 2023 

This amendment is being issued to answer vendor-asked questions and update the Cost Proposal 
 

 
Important Note to Offerors:  You must sign and return this page of the amendment document with your proposal. 
Failure to do so may result in the rejection of your proposal. Only the IRFP terms and conditions referenced in this 
amendment are being changed. All other terms and conditions of the IRFP remain the same. 
 
 
Dawn Rifenberick   
Procurement Officer 1                       COMPANY SUBMITTING PROPOSAL 
Phone:   (907) 269-6635 
Email:   dawn.rifenberick@alaska.gov  
                               AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE 
 
   
                                                 DATE 
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Questions submitted by vendors: 
 

 
Question 1: APSA does not accredit software at this time. They only accredit Aviation units on standards. 

Answer: Correct Sec 1.04, bullet point 2 to read: “Must be able to accredit our aviation unit with the Public Safety 
Aviation Commission STANDARDS FOR LAW ENFORCEMENT AVIATION UNITS.” 

  
Question 2: Could you provide the number of aircraft that we should include? 

Answer: There are currently 44 aircraft in the DPS fleet, however, this number fluctuates based on funding and 
department needs. 

  
 
 

Changes to the IRFP: 
 

Change 1: Recognize the updated Cost Proposal form, Cost Proposal – AMD 2 Update. This cost proposal 
document must be used in response to the solicitation in order to be considered responsive. 

  
 


